
 
 
 
 
 

12 May 2008 
 
 
 
 

Excellency, 

 

I wish to invite you to an informal meeting to hear a briefing by the Secretary-General on 

recent activities.  The meeting will be held on Friday, 16 May 2008 at 11.30 a.m. in 

Conference Room 1. 

 

It will be appreciated if your Excellency could attend in person. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

    

                                                                                    Srgjan Kerim 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
All Permanent Representatives and 
Permanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 
 

 


